
Construction update

Work to build the new Sydney Fish Market continues to 
progress on schedule. With the main building piles now 
installed, preparations are underway to dewater the 
cofferdam and start the main structure works. Activities on 
site include:

• Ongoing wharf and promenade piling

• Completing the cofferdam

• Dewatering the smaller box cofferdam

• Completing the replacement of the existing seawall with 
a strengthened and battered area.

• Ongoing night works to provide power to the new 
building.

The NSW Government is delivering a new Sydney Fish Market that 
will support tourism and the fishing industry and return inaccessible 
parts of the harbour foreshore to the community.

Upcoming works

Over the next three months, construction activities will 
include:
• Installing three tower cranes

• Dewatering the main cofferdam. This involves 
draining the enclosed construction area to enable 
the start of main works.

• Promenade piling

• Power supply night works

• Starting the main building structure.
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  �Image above: Inside the new Sydney Fish Market 



  �The new Sydney Fish Market construction site – looking north 

Keeping you informed

If you have any questions or feedback, please contact us:

  1800 271 114      
  nsfm.community@multiplex.global 
  insw.com/newsydneyfishmarket 

Visit the project website to sign up for regular works 
notifications.

• Monday to Friday – between 7:00am and 5:30pm
• Saturday – between 7:30am and 3:30pm.
Any work that needs to be completed outside of these
hours will be communicated in advance.

Respite for local Year 12 students 

To support students at the neighbouring Sydney Secondary 
College completing their Higher School Certificate (HSC) 
examinations, respite hours have been temporarily amended 
during the HSC examination period from Wednesday 12 
October 2022 until Friday 4 November 2022. Visit the 
project website to see the amended hours. 

During this respite period, noisy works such as rock breaking, 
rock hammering, sheet piling, pile driving, and similar 
activities will not be carried out.

Existing respite times have changed to align with the 2022 
examination timetable where possible. Saturday respite 
hours remain unchanged throughout this period.

From Monday 7 November 2022, regular weekday respite 
hours will be reinstated (7am to 9am and 12pm to 1pm).

Construction hours 

Cleaning up with Seabin

The five Seabins installed in and around the new Sydney 
Fish Market construction site continue to clean up 
Blackwattle Bay. Quarterly data shows the huge impact 
these units are having. In the period between June and 
August 2022, the five units have:

• 	�Filtered 342 million litres of water (equivalent to 137
Olympic swimming pools)

• Captured an estimated 978kg of marine litter

• Captured an estimated 250,456 plastic items

Over 50% of items captured during this period were 
harmful microplastics. 

  �Marine litter captured by a Seabin unit 
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